
December 2022   

 

Please print and post at your vessel/ facility for all employees to view 
 

Fleet Memo #68:  
New Alternate Company Security Officer (CSO) 

 
Captains, 

 

 

This Fleet Memorandum is to inform you that our new alternate Company 
Security Officer will be Carlos Ybarra.  Richard Byno will continue his role as 
CSO. 

 

 

COMPANY SECURITY OFFICER 
RICHARD BYNO 
Office phone: 979-693-3446 
24 hour phone: 979-219-6740 
CSO@tdi-bi.com 

 

 

ALTERNATE COPMANY SECURITY OFFICER 
CARLOS YBARRA 
Office phone: 979-693-3446 
24 hour phone: 979-220-9880 
CSO@tdi-bi.com 

 

 

Please post this memo on the bridge and the attached emergency contact 
poster in the common areas on the vessel. Send email confirmation when 
completed to CSO@tdi-bi.com. 

 

 

Richard Byno  
 

 

 

Company Security Officer 
TDI-Brooks International, Inc. 
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